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PREEMIES 11  Arnold, Claire, Jemima, Joshua, Kenneth, Leah, Mandy ,Melissa, Peter, Sarah, Shanita       BABIES 14 , Abigail, Calvin, Charles, Chris, Ethan, Francis, Gloria, 

Jonathan, Joy, Juliana, Michael, Noah, Peter , Trevor      TODDLERS 33  Alibert, Bridget, Elizabeth, Emmanuel O, Erina, Franklin, Gordon, Hope, Jane, Jenny, Jeremy, John, 

John K, Jordan K, Jovia, Juliet, Lawrence, Mark Smith, Martha, Matthew, Moses, Naume, Patricia, Paul, Peter, Phillip, Phillip O, Precious, Ruth, Sarah, Simone, Stephen, 
Steven     [NEW (bold), MOVED(Underlined) Twins not Shown] 
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Above: Mother is deceased, dad cannot cope. 

. 
Above: Safe now, clothed and off the streets.  

 
Above: Problems resolved, children go home.   

    
Above: Oscar goes home to parents and extended family.    

Dear Welcome Home Friends and FaDear Welcome Home Friends and FaDear Welcome Home Friends and FaDear Welcome Home Friends and Fammmmily,ily,ily,ily,    
This past month we have had seven new children into the 

home and eight go home. It has been a busy time. 
Our dear Oscar a special needs Hydrocephalic boy has 

moved home!! He was so excited to have his family around 
him but also scared. We searched for many years for an 
American family to adopt him and give him what I thought 
was best. Then we tried to place him in a very good handi-
capped children’s home in Jinja but they have always been 
full.  It was hard to accept that home to the village was the 
best for him. All other doors were closed. We will keep an 
eye on his progress to make sure he is well cared for.  
Three young girls whose mother died came from the Is-

land. Dad is an older man with a very large family struggling 
to try and earn enough to feed them. It has been hard to 
leave the little ones with no one to look after them while he 
worked. He copes with his older children but not the three 
younger ones. Pray for the family and the future of the girls. 
The other four children came in via Mumma Police. The 

mother of two has mental health issues wandering the 
streets with them. It is so traumatic for these little ones. We 
are searching for any healthy family members who would be 
willing to care for them. With police help, the family issues of 
other children are resolved. They are now home. 
Finances have been very tight. Will you join us in a 

search to help find 100 new donors to give $50 to $100 
each month faithfully? It is expensive to relieve the suffering 
of the large number of children we touch in the home and 
out in the villages.  We need an increased supply.  
Outreach: Pastor Major James Mayanja Ugandan Military 

is the speaker at a Crusade in Lwambogo, Oct 2nd and 3rd  
We are looking for it to be fruitful time, with many trans-
formed. It is the village where we have done medical days. 
Thank you all!!   You make our work possible. 

Blessings from Mandy Blessings from Mandy Blessings from Mandy Blessings from Mandy     
and Your Welcome Home Familyand Your Welcome Home Familyand Your Welcome Home Familyand Your Welcome Home Family    

 
Above: home going confusing for Samson.    

    
Above: A staff farewell for a happy Caleb.  

 
Above: Derrick, Doreen and Dorothy go home.  


